SUP Money Purchase Pension and SUP 401(K) Plans Fund Change
 After review of the investment performance of the funds in the SUP Money Purchase Pension Plan and 401(k) Plan, the Trustees of the Plans have determined at their June 16, 2021 meeting that a change in one fund is appropriate.  The Northern Small Cap Value will be replaced with the American Century Small Cap Value R6.  The new fund will be added to the Plans and accessible to participants during the week of August 9, 2021.

The Trustees made this decision in fulfillment of their ongoing responsibility to monitor investment options in a prudent manner and to continue to provide a diversified range of investment options under the SUP Retirement Plans.  

Changes that will take place on or around August 9, 2021:

Investment Category            Fund to be removed from the Plans Line-up                      Replacement Fund

Small Cap                                   Northern small Cap Value (NOSGX)                        American Century Small Cap R6 (ASVDX)
You are not required to take any action. All investment changes will occur automatically. However, if you do not want your account balance that may currently be invested in the Northern Small Cap Value Fund to be automatically transferred to the American Century Small Cap Value R6 Fund on or around August 9, 2021, you must transfer those amounts to another available investment option before that date.
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